
Page 1 of 4 

 

Autumn  Term Newsletter No. 0 4  Fri da y 2 nd  October  2020  
Messages from Mrs Eveleigh… 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are delighted  to welcome Mr Kyle Blackmore  as a 
new teaching assistant in the Valley Partnership. He is 
currently working with Squirrels class . Sadly , we have to 
say a temporary goodbye to Miss Jenkin who will now 
not  be in school as she is expecting her first baby in the 

next few months. We are finalis ing the maternity cove r 
teacher at the moment and will let you know as soon as 
possible. We send our very best wishes  to Miss Jenkin 
and will be  keepin g in  óremoteô contact. We will be 
organising a baby gift nearer the time and will advise 
you accordingly should you wish to contribute.  
 

COVID - 19 update  
The national picture has now changed and fro m Monday 

28 th  September ñpeople in England will be required by 
law to self-isolate if they test positive or are contacted by 
NHS Test and TraceΦέ (DFE) 28/9/2020) 
I would like to thank everyone for their support  and 
patience  with this. We know the tests are taking time  to 
be booked and processed  and this affects both families  
and staff members , so please bare with us  if there may 
be temporary  changes in staff. Please remember to let 
us know your test results so we can act accordingly.  
 

Thank you to Webberôs parents and children who had to 
change route s today  to avoid a neighbourôs óleaningô 
chimney . We are expecting to  use the side gate again 

on Monday . 
 
We have now update d and summaris ed the homework 

for this term, please see letter sent home today.  We do 
know t hat  some families are still experiencing  difficulties  
saving work  with some programmes on the internet . If 
you are still struggling , please  email and we will send  
some step by step instructions  sent . It seems to be 
working  in school but we know it has an occasional 
hiccup at times.  We are also putting online  the spellings 

for  this term  which  link to the  spelling rules  that are 
being learnt  in the spelling programme.  
 
The Devon Immunisation  Team at Virgin Care Ltd have 

been made aware that there is a letter being sent to all 
parent/carers of children eligible for the flu nasal 
vaccination. This week  parents have already started to 

receive these letters and it is causing some confusion 
around the process o f consent. Please be reassured that 
at this time you do not need to bring these letters  into 
school, you are required to compl ete  the online consent  
form from the l ink  in the letter provided by Virgin  

Care . This link is the same as the one  sent out in  our 
newslette r last week .  

 

Congratulations to Harry  S and Oliver S who have won 
Gold medals in the East Devon virtual games event, 
Walk, Run. Jog . Congratulations also to Jacob  who 

won a Bronze medal in this event too.  Well done !  

 
Kindest regards , 
 
 

 
Deborah Eveleigh , Executive Head Teacher   
 
GUIDANCE FOR CORONAVRIUS TESTING FROM 
THE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & SOCIAL CARE:  
The fastest way to get a result is to go to a testing 

site. Individuals will need a pre -booked appointment,  
or they will not be given a test.  People can also order 
home test kits to be s ent directly to them.  To book an 
appointment , or order a home kit, please visit:  
https://www.gov.uk/get -coronavirus - test s 
These routes remain the primary channels for any 
individuals displaying coronavirus symptoms to get a 

test.  
 
BAGS 2 SCHOOL -  Please see the advert at the end of 

this letter  

 
UFFCULME SCHOOL OPEN EVENING  
Uffculme Secondary school have their Open Evening 

on 8 th  October at 6:30pm. This will now be a live 
streaming event on a variety of platforms by following 

a link on their school website. There will also be an 
opportunity for questions during the stream which will 
be accessible after the event . 
 
CHRISTMAS CARD D ESIGN SHEETS  
Some of our pupils over at Burlescombe have been 
mistakenly sent home with a design sheet for 

Christmas Cards. Please dispose of these as the 
children will now be given new sheets which will be 
completed in school. We apologise sincerely for t he 
confusion.  
 

PUPIL PACKS  
Please can we request any outstanding pupil packs to 

be filled out and sent back into school via the post 
boxes as soon as possible.  
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This weekôs TEAM  POINT  winners are  
WEBBERôS:  OAKS  

BURLESCOMBE: KINGFISHERS  

STARS OF THE WEEK  

WEBBER’S  BURLESCOMBE  

Reception  James H  Acorns  James  P 

Class 1  Romeo  Squirrels  Miriam  

Class 2  Eve 
Oaks  Poppy  

Class 3  Connor  

Diary Dates  

Monday 5 th    

October  

Webberôs School 

Burlescombe School  
 

New Dinner Menu week 3  

 

Multiskills Clubs   

3:30pm ï 4:30pm weekly, Monday to Friday  
Please contact the office to register your child -  there are a few spaces 
left in all clubs  

 WPS  BPS  

Monday  Class 1   

Tuesday  Class 2   

Wednesday  Class 3   

Thursday  Class 2  Squirrels  

Friday  Class 3  Oaks  
 

Thursday 8 th  

October  

BOTH SCHOOLS  Uffculme Secondary School Open Evening ï LIVE STREAM EVENT  ï 

6.30pm start (see community section)  

Friday 9 th   
October  

BOTH SCHOOLS  Homework released  

 
We will advise you where we can of any changes via email : Latest national guidance: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure - of - educational - settings -

information - for - parents - and - carers/closure - of - educational - settings - information - for -

parents - and - carers     

 
Community Section  

 

 
 

òVIRTUAL LONDON òMarathon 
Sunday, 4th Oct. 

For - ALZHEIMERõs RESEARCH UK 
 

We will be setting off from Trumps Farm at 9.00am 
going through Holcombe at about 9.20 and on to the 
Canaléto Tiverton and back - by about 4.00pm! 

 
Exact route will be on the HR Facebook page 

 
PLEASE JOIN US, running, walking, cycling 

/ wear orange / cheer us on / 
put money in our buckets / sponsor me - 

Virginmoneygiving and Sue Rowland in óto donateô box 
 

THANK YOU from Sue, TVP Governor. 
 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers
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CAT FOUND 
 

This black and white cat turned up in Uplowman on about 
14th/15th September - having apparently stowed away in, and 
then jumped out of, a tradesmanôs van who was doing work for 
one of the residents. The person that found it has managed to 
establish that the tradesman did some work for someone in 
Burlescombe prior to coming to Uplowman,   
 The cat is very affectionate, but was very hungry when 
he was found, and he is currently being fed by someone who 
lives in Uplowman. The person that found him has taken him to 
the vet to check him over but, sadly, he has no collar or 
microchip to identify him. Please contact Suzanne on 07944 
157815 if you know where this little chap may have come from 
so he can be re-united with his owner. 
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